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May 21, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about bullying. You continue to find new ways to

destroy children’s lives. In 2017 you decided to kidnap thousands of chil-

dren crossing the border, warehouse them in poorly prepared facilities and

dangle ther recovery to lure people into deportation. Now that your incom-

petence is not just an amusement and drag on the moral fiber of the country

but has turned a controllable disease into a society crushing epidemic you

have returned to terrorizing children. Your latest monstrosity involves DHS

abusing a March 20 CDC order and illegally deporting hundreds children

themselves rather than their caregivers. The process is as usual opaque,

arbitrary and slapdash with everyone involved left in the dark and children

suddenly spirited around the globe to uncertain dangers.

Please assure me that you will not terrorize children.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our moral standing.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


